
 
Dear Resident, 
 
In September 2025, construction will begin on two small bridges crossing Gariepy Ravine as 
part of the Neighbourhood Renewal project. The Neighbourhood Renewal project details 
can be viewed at edmonton.ca/BuildingGariepy.  
 
During public engagement, we heard support for two new fully accessible ravine crossings. 
These bridges will create connections currently missing in the neighbourhood. Bridge 
foundations and site work will begin soon, followed by installation of the bridge structures.  
 
The bridges will be delivered to site in prefabricated pieces and hoisted into place by a 
large crane. The project will take approximately eight to 10 weeks. Some landscaping 
restoration will be completed in the spring of 2026.  
 
Impacts to the community during construction include noise and vibration from 
construction equipment and increased traffic in the area. 
 
To ensure public safety during construction, there will be temporary trail closures and 
detours to allow the contractor to work safely. Fencing and detour signage will be installed 
to direct the public around the work areas. (Please see detour locations on the attached map 
on the other side of this notice.) 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Bill Bunker (bill.bunker@edmonton.ca) 
Project Manager 
Neighbourhoods and Open Spaces Infrastructure Delivery 



 

 
 


